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PRESIDENTõS 
Greetings! 
 
I would like to take this time 
to thank all those members 
who have worked alongside 
of me in making this chapter 
so rewarding to everyone. 
The greatest gift someone 
can give you is their true self 
and no ifôs ands or buts, just 
yourself, your honesty and 

the respect you earn by your deeds. 
 
Last month I spoke briefly about our Board 
members and how much I appreciate the at-
titude each and every one of them bring to 
the organization. I asked those present to 
stand so attending members could take a 
moment and applaud their efforts. During 
one of my comments our Region One Direc-
tor spoke of our success and to our surprise 
stated that our Philadelphia Chapter was 
number 2 in the Society behind the New 
York City Chapter. Once again it reflects our 
hard work and dedication. 
 
I look forward to the future with our Chapter 
in the capable hands of the new officers that 
will take the reins in July. In closing please 
remember we are in need of several posi-
tions to be filled that will allow our Chapter 
to continue the high standards we have up-
held in the past two years. I truly believe 
what my heart feels, someone is considering 
the notion of helping and just take that all 
important step, you will be rewarded and 
have the true sense of accomplishment that 
life offers. 
 
All my best, 
Mike 

Mike Panco  

President  
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Dinner Meeting  

Announcement  
 

THURSDAY, 

May 31 st
 

 

DINNER TECHNICAL TOPIC 

NFPA Medical Gas Piping Code Updates 

 

Presented  by:   

 Jeff McBride,  

Red Lion Medgas Consultants  

 

LOCATION: 

Fisherõs Tudor House 

1858 Street Road  

Bensalem, PA 19020  

 

Time: 6 - 8 PM 

 

COST  

Dinner $35.00  

Members With Reservation by Deadline:  $25.00 

 

RESERVATIONS DEADLINE:  

4 PM MONDAY MAY 28TH 

 

FOR RESERVATIONS CONTACT: 

David Smith  

davidcsmith01@gmail.com  

mailto:flaresideone@verizon.net
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TECHNICAL CORNER 
At the last meeting, Pat McQuillan explained to be competitive 

in industry; cast iron pipe must be spun -cast to make the pipe 

wall uniform in thickness.  During spin -casting, cast iron impurities 

are driven to the ends of the pipe, where then 6 inches is cut -

off.  Next, the pipe is bored to exact internal diameter and then 

the pipe is hydrostatically tested.  Once the pipe passes the hy-

drostatic test, the epoxy coating is applied in a wet spray appli-

cation.  Fittings have epoxy applied in a fusion application.  Af-

ter the coating dries, the pipes are stored inside a warehouse, as the outside 

sun will dull the epoxy color.  Pat went on to present 20 questions an engineer 

should be asking about the proposed cast iron pipe to be used.  A couple of 

example questions are:  

¶ What is ph testing of the epoxy coating?  Should be ph 2 - 12. 

¶  What temperature is the epoxy coating tested to?  Temperatures greater 

than 250 -deg F.  

¶  What is the interior and exterior epoxy coating thickness?  Interior 5.0 mil 

and exterior 2.5 mil.   

 

Contact Pat to learn more of the 20 questions.  

 

The topic for the May dinner meeting is the latest NFPA medical gas updates 

and sizing by Jeff McBride from Red Lion Medgas Consultants on May 31, 2018 

at Fisherõs Tudor House in Bensalem, PA.  Our next event after the May dinner 

meeting will be the June tour of ThermOmegaTech facility on June 14, 2018 in 

Warminster, PA.  

 

I look forward to seeing you at the dinner meeting and remember if you have 

a problem, or lesson learned that you think other may benefit from, bring it to 

the meeting.  

David Smith  

Vice President,  

Technical  
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LEGISLATIVE NEWS 
Itôs hard to believe we are concluding another year of Philly ASPE!  
At this monthôs dinner meeting, we will be holding your Philadelphia 
ASPE Board elections and memberôs anniversary pin awards.   
 
Upcoming events and topics for your review: 
 
¶ ASPE Educational Programs and Tools (www.aspe.org) continue 
with the following upcoming events which will earn you CEUs: 
¶ System Fluids ï Looking at Loops: evaluating the water chemistry 

at each jobsite will be conducted online on May 23rd at 2pm.   
¶ CPVC Piping Systems for Potable Water Distribution will be conducted online 
on July 18th at 2pm.   

¶ ASPEôs Region 1 meeting will be conducted in Boston, MA on June 1 ï 3.  
Please contact any board member if you have any matters youôd like brought-up 
during the session.  Mike Panco and I will be in attendance.   

¶ ThermOmegaTech manufacturing tour and BBQ lunch on Thursday, June 14th 
located at 353 Ivyland Rd, Warminster, PA 18974.  To attend, please RSVP by 
May 31st to LaurenB@thermomegatech.com and davidsmith01@gmail.com.   

¶ The Philadelphia ASPE Chapterôs 25th Annual Golf Outing will take place on 
September 18, 2018.  The Golf Committee will be sending your registration in-
formation in the Spring for this event.   

¶ ASPEôs 2018 Convention & Expo located in Atlanta, GA will run from Septem-
ber 28th through October 3rd.  Visit expo.aspe.org today to register for the show.   

 
We hope to see you at this monthôs dinner meeting on Thursday, May 31st at Fish-
erôs Tudor House located at 1858 Street Rd, Bensalem, PA 19020.  The topic this 
month will be on NFPA Medical Gas Piping Code Updates and be presented by 
Jeff McBride of Red Lion Medgas Consultants.  The tabletop presentations will be 
presented by Paul Galvin of GF Piping System and Ken White of Keystone Sales.  
This dinner meeting qualifies for 1.0-hour CEUs (certificates will be provided up-
on request by David Smith).  Please make your reservation with Dave by 4pm on 
Monday, May 28th at davidsmith01@gmail.com.   
 
Happy Memorial Day and thank you to those veterans that served and protected 
the United States of America.   

Ken Clark  

Vice President,  

Legislative  

http://www.aspe.org
mailto:LaurenB@thermomegatech.com
mailto:davidsmith01@gmail.com
mailto:davidsmith01@gmail.com
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MEMBERSHIP NEWS 
News for you. 

 

HEY!  I have a few important things to share with you.   

 

¶ ASPE 2018 Convention will be held in Atlanta.  Contracted Hotels are Hil-

ton Atlanta and the Omni CNN Center.  Great hotels.  The Hilton will serve as 

the convention headquarters.  It is where the majority of the rooms will be.  

Make your reservations now.  Once the room block is full at the Hilton 

($169.00 a night + tax) and the Omni (203 a night + tax) attendees will be on their own to 

find accommodations.   To receive up to date info on the convention and reserve your room 

go to expo.aspe.org. 

 

¶ Our May 2018 meeting will be held at Fisherôs Tudor House.  Recognition of our long-

standing members is very important to our current ASPE Philadelphia chapter.  We appre-

ciate that you find value and time to participate. As a token of recognition, a pining cere-

mony will be held for your honor. Make time to come out to our May 31st general meeting, 

for the 4rd year in a row.  If you are a member in good standing for 15+ years or more, this 

night is for you.   

 

¶ Pins are limited and if you received your special pin last year, understand it is one per 

member per 5-year milestone starting at 15 years.   

 

¶ Please give a very warm Philly Yo! to our newest member Jon Mercurio.  

¶  

 

This will be my last article in the newsletter. I would like to say thank you for allowing me the 

privilege to server your ASPE Philadelphia Chapter.  See you soon. 

 

 

Matt Martin 

Vice President of membership 2008-2018 

Matthew Martin  

Vice President,  

Membership  
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